
 
 
From: Pamela Frierson [mailto:pame[REDACTED]   
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 1:17 AM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov] 
Subject: US vs Apple 
 
John R. Read, Esq.  
Chief, Litigation III 
Antitrust Division, United States Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 20530  
 
  
 
Honorable Sir: 
Re: United States v. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY). Comments on Proposed 
Final Judgment as to Defendants Hachette, HarperCollins and Simon & Schuster. 

 
I am writing to ask you to decide against allowing Amazon to resume the 
predatory practices that have resulted in a near-monopoly on the book market, 
and the closing of independent bookstores and even large chain bookstores 
across the country, to the detriment of our communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pamela Frierson,  Pepeekeo, HI 96783 
 
 




